
March 9, 2024 

 

Dear  

 

I am deeply troubled over a Global Pandemic Treaty with Canada and the W.H.O. 
This agreement concerns our sovereignty as Canadians.  

I understand many distinguished Canadians have expressed their concern over 
this treaty. For instance, Dr. Leslyn Lewis Member of Parliament has gathered over 
90,000 signatures. They are calling for the withdrawal from this process. 

Internationally renown experts like Dr. Tess Lawrie are likewise calling for the UK 
government as well as the citizens of the world to withdraw. Dr. Lawrie was 
supported by 116,000 signatures. Moreover, Rob Roos (Member of the European 
Parliament) is actively speaking out against this treaty. Furthermore, many 
countries are now pulling out of the treaty. 

Although the impact will be on all Canadians and will deeply affect our rights as 
Canadians, there has been very little reporting by the mainstream media.  

As my elected representative I ask that you respond by way of my email address 
provided below. 

Warm regards, 

 

                                                                                                          . 
Signature 
 
                                                                                                         . 
Print Name 
 
                                                                                                         .  
Email  
 

cc:  The Right Honorable Justin Trudeau (justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca) 
The Honorable Pierre Poilievre (pierre.poilievre@parl.gc.ca) 
Stand United (getupnmoveme@gmail.com) 
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